
 

 

Re-Enrollment  
for all students returning for the 

2023-2024 school session  
will be open from 

April 17th – April 28th, 2023. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents, 

watch for a letter to come home 

with your student the week of 

April 11th – April 14th, 2023. 

 

Letters contain instructions  

on how to login in to your  

Parent Account in PowerSchool 

using either a  

mobile app or laptop/desktop 
to submit Re-Enrollment forms. 

 
 

 

 

SOMETHING NEW 

 

District forms now allow  

“Submit for Family” 

 

 District Forms, that are applicable, 

 will allow you to complete  

enrollment forms at once for all children tied to 

your parent account.  
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